
 
 

Greetings Safety and Health Professionals!!! 
As you know, the Northern West Virginia chapter of the American Society 
of Safety Engineers is not meeting during the summer.  But don’t forget to 
mark your calendars for the third Thursday in September when meetings will 
begin again.  Here’s hoping that all of our Chapter members have great 
summer vacations.  But don’t forget;  Hazards, and the injuries that they can 
cause, never take a vacation.   Safe Summer!!! 
 
To help you pay attention to 
safe driving by employees 
during the summer, here are 
some recommendations 
from NIOSH Fast Facts: How to 
Prevent Driving-Related Injuries. 
 
• Maintain complete and 
accurate records of workers’ 
driving performance. In addition 
to driver’s license checks for 
prospective employees, periodic 
rechecks after hiring are critical. 
• Incorporate training on 
fatigue management and the dangers of distracted driving into safety 
programs. 
• Ensure that workers receive the training necessary to operate 
specialized motor vehicles.  

http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/docs/2012-122/pdfs/2012-122.pdf 
 
 
Job Opening 
Pinnacle Construction and Development Group is seeking a full time Safety 
Assistant to be onsite for a government, construction project in Columbus,  
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Ohio.  This position reports to the Corporate Safety Director.  Must possess 
an OSHA 30 in Construction as well as three (3) years of construction safety 
experience.   
  
Duties include: 
• Develop Activity Hazard Analyses for submission to the Government 
• Work collaboratively with management and staff to improve operational 

efficiencies and reduce health and safety related costs 
• Coordination of the project safety orientation program 
• Conduct daily safety walkthrough and documentation of the project 
• Recommend and help to implement strategies to effectively resolve health 

and safety-related issues 
• Enforce safety regulations and issue violations to subcontractors and/or 

Pinnacle employees, as needed 
• Investigate employee safety complaints to assure prompt resolution 
• Assist with incident investigations, as needed 
  
Please send resumes and salary requirements to Scott Cole at 
safety@pinnacleconstruction.bz. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Safety Sign of the Month 
From: Traumatic Occupational Injuries 
Publications, Construction Falls 
Prevention Poster 
http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/docs/2012-
141/pdfs/2012-141.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Etherton is your newsletter editor.  Send future newsletter items to his e-mail:  
jre@saferjobs.com 


